
Red Nose Day! 

Last Friday our children paid for the privilege to swop their 

usual green uniform to wear ‘something red’ for Red Nose 

Day. In competition with the famous Mary Berry, the School 

Council persuaded parents to provide cakes for a cake sale – a BIG thank you to the 

school council and all parents who contributed – this doubled our usual total. 

We raised over 300.00!! 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 


